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  I am full support of this bill to be passed in parliament. As a working parent, there is liƩle choice to 
be fortunate enough to be at home with our children due to the cost of living. Sending our children 
into care, finding a trustworthy and safe environment is stressful enough. Our children are the most 

  vulnerable populaƟon, and we as parents have the duty to protect them. This online register 
allows parents and familiar member to check if local or known predators live close by. I believe this 
will also allow us as parents to be able to identify those centres who are not completing full criminal 

 checks on their staff, puƫng our childing at high risk. I do not understand why these predators 
have more rights than victims. They are a danger to children and should be on the sex offenders' 

  registers and should not have the right to anonymity. This bill being passed will allow parents to 
  make decisions on living areas, centres and be able to spread awareness to other parents. 
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